
“Artisun Solar was extremely
professional and was great 

to work with.  They made 
the entire process seamless 

and fully understood all of the 
requirements for contractors 
to work with public entities 

in the state. Artisun also took 
care of all of the paperwork and 

headaches involved with such 
a large project, which allowed 
us to incorporate solar without 
distracting our staff from their 

normal activities.  We would highly 
recommend using Artisun Solar 

for future solar projects!”

KIRK KREISEL
Office: 816.265.1786

Join our growing group 
of satisfied customers!


